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CHERRY HILLS SANITATION DISTRICT  

THURSDAY, JULY 11, 2024, 7:30 a.m.  

REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

DENNY’S 
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This meeting was cancelled due to a fire at Denny’s and has been rescheduled as a special meeting 

for July 24, 2024, to be held at March & Olive LLC’s office, 1312 S College. 

 

Our next regular scheduled meeting is to be August 8, 2024, again at the office of March & Olive. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Jeri K. Vessey, Recording Secretary 


